
City of Orange

Planning Commission

January 04, 2021

MINUTES - FINAL

This Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission of the City of Orange, California, was 

cancelled on December 23, 2020.

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 18, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. via 

various teleconference locations.
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